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May 25, 2022 

City of Cambridge 
Community Development Department 
50 Dickson Street, P.O. Box 669 
Cambridge, ON     N1R 5W8 

Attention: Jason Leach, CET 
  Senior Transportation Engineering Technologist 

Re: Pedestrian Improvements and Parking / Stopping Restrictions on Brooklyne Road 

Dear Jason, 

On behalf of the St. Peter CES school community and the Waterloo Catholic District School 
Board, we are writing to express our support for the pedestrian improvements proposed on the 
east end of Brooklyne Road as outlined in your letter to residents dated May 12, 2022. 

Staff from the school, board, city, and Student Transportation Services of Waterloo Region have 
been working for several years to assess opportunities for improving pedestrian connections to 
this school and address vehicular access issues which complicate efforts to support active 
school travel. 

We are excited by the collaborative effort to provide a more welcoming pedestrian realm close 
to the school site and look forward to having improvements in place for the start of the 2022/23 
school year. 

 
Sincerely, 
Waterloo Catholic District School Board 

 

 

Jennifer Passy, BES, MCIP, RPP 
Manager of Planning 

cc: Michael Di Lullo, Clerk, City of Cambridge (clerks@cambridge.ca) 
Councillor Jan Liggett, Ward 4 Councillor (liggettj@cambridge.ca) 
EJ Hunt, Principal, St. Peter CES 

 Leslie Maxwell, School Travel Planning Supervisor, Student Transportation Services of 
Waterloo Region 
Shesh Maharaj, Superintendent of Corporate Services and Chief Financial Officer 


